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Term 4 Week 10 
 
Dear Parents, Families and Friends, 

Well, here we are in Week 10 – where has the year gone? This will be 
the final newsletter for 2023 and the last newsletter from me. Thank 
you for a wonderful year at Nangus Public School. The staff, students 
and parent community have been fantastic to work with. I will be 
working closer to home next year in Cootamundra. Miss Anna 
Streckfuss will be at the helm in 2024 and I know she will do an 
amazing job!  

 
PRESENTATION DAY  

We look forward to seeing you this Wednesday 13th December at our 
Presentation Day starting at 1.30pm. We are holding the celebration 
in the Major Mitchell room. After the presentation we invite you to 
have a cool drink and fruit snack under the COLA. All are welcome! 
 
 
STAFFING 2024 
Principal – Anna Streckfuss 
Classroom Teachers – Sue Pickersgill and Skye Shannon 
SLSO’s – Jamie Thomson, Megan Allamby and Callum McCarthy. 
School Administration Manager – Jodie Dean 
General Assistant – Joe Lico 
 
 

MOVIE DAY 
This Thursday we will be having a movie day with 
popcorn and ice cream / ice blocks. This will be 
provided for the students. 
 

 
 

Nangus Public School Phone: (02) 69 447 221 
2 Tenandra Street Fax: (02) 69 447 258 
NANGUS NSW 2722  

mailto:nangus-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


WOOL SPINNING 
Last Wednesday, we had Pat and Jan visit Nangus Public School. 
They demonstrated wool spinning and then students had a turn at 
spinning too. What a wonderful experience for students! Thanks to 
Miss Streckfuss for organising. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



CWA Junior Photography Competition 
Students recently entered into a Junior Photography competition 
run by the CWA. The topic was ‘Around the yard’. The following 
students received awards for their work which has now gone onto 
the CWA State Conference in Coffs Harbour. We will find out the final 
results in May 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GOODLUCK ANGELA 
Our year 6 student leader Angela Eyres will be finishing 
at Nangus Public School this Friday. We would like to 
take this opportunity to thank Angela for all her help 
with various jobs at Assemblies this year and wish her all 
the best for high school in 2024.  
Thank you Angela and good luck. 
 
 
FAREWELL 
I wish everyone a very merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year 
and holiday break. May you stay safe and enjoy a peaceful and 
productive time together. We look forward to welcoming staff back 
on Tuesday 30th and Wednesday 31st January for Staff Development 
days and all students back to school on Thursday 1st February. Staff 
will be at school next Monday and Tuesday for Professional Learning 
and planning for 2024. 
 

Have a wonderful holiday! 
 

Ms Susan Cunich 
Relieving Principal  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 - 2023 

Week 10 Wednesday 13/12/2023 • Presentation Day 1.30pm 

 Thursday 14/12/2023 • Movie, popcorn and ice cream/blocks day. 

 Friday  15/12/2023 • Students last day 2023 

    

Week 11 Monday 18/12/2023 
• Staff Development Day 

• Combined Professional Learning with Gundagai South  

 Tuesday 19/12/2023 • Staff Development Day 

    

Term 1 - 2024 

Week 1 Tuesday 30/01/2024 • Staff Development Day 

 Wednesday 31/01/2024 • Staff Development Day 

 Thursday  1/02/2024 • Students return to school 

 Friday 2/02/2024 • Black Billy Cup  

 
 


